
 Andover Academy      Making Learning Fun 

Parent Board: 

Please check the parent board in our hallway. It is filled with a lot of useful in-
formation. 

 

Sign-In: 

It is vital that you sign in you child/children every morning and sign them out 
when you pick them up in the evening.  

 

Donations: 

Thanks for the many donations we received this year, they are greatly appreci-
ated. Please feel free to continue to bring in toys both indoor and outdoors,  
clothes and books. 

 

Emergencies: 

PARENTS, it is imperative that you update your contact information as soon as 
there are any changes. Too often  we call parents and get a voicemail message 
that the number is no longer in service . We also need to have extension numbers 
to get straight to you. REMEMBER, if we cannot make contact, the only other 
option is to call 911. 

 

St. Patrick’s Day Celebration: 

Our St. Patrick's day parade will be on March 15th with a parade. Please dress 
your child in green. The parade will start promptly at 9:30am. Please feel free to 
join us. 

 

VPK Parents 2019-2020: 

We hope by now all our eligible 2019-2020 parents have paid their registration 
fee as spots are now open to the public. The second step to registering your 
child for the VPK program is to submit a certificate which can be obtained from 
the VPK sites. If you have already obtained the certificate please bring it in to 
the office. 

 

VPK Spring Break: 

Spring Break March 25th - 29th.  

 

 

 

April 2023 

Andover Academy 
8501 Cleary Blvd. 

Plantation, FL 33324 
954 577-9701 

954 472-6659 (F) 

Important Dates 

 

Andover Closed 

April 7th 

Good Friday 

 

NO VPK /Camp Day 

Friday April 21st 

 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT 

Our Easter Egg Hunt will be on Thursday April 6th….details were sent out to YT1, YT2, 
T1, T2, PS0, PS1, VPKA, and VPKB via Remind on Wednesday March 29th. If you are not 
on Remind, please email info@andoveracademy.net 

  

VPK 22/23 Graduation, VPK 23/24 Orientation, and 23/24 Tuition Rates 

VPK 22/23 Graduation Dates and Information will be announced this month via Remind 
and Procare.  

The VPK 23/24 Orientation Date will be announced next month via the newsletter and 
Remind 

The 23/24 Tuition Rates as well as the VPK Summer Camp tuition will be announced next 
month via the newsletter and Remind.    

 

Teacher/Parent Conferences 

Some of you started with us as we had our first round of parent/teacher conferences 
and we didn’t yet have the chance to establish a baseline with your student. This month 
and next month we will be identifying these students and coordinating parent/teacher 
conferences. We will also be planning make-ups for those who did not sign up or missed 
their conference. Please email info@andoveracademy.net if you would like to setup a 
Parent/Teacher Conference.  

  

PICTURES 

Spring Pictures will be on Thursday May 4th 

Graduation Pictures (VPK Only) will be on Friday May 19th  

 

 

 

 


